
Legislative Members, 
 
I would like to voice my support for LC10 and the ability for restaurants to sell ‘to-go’ alcoholic 
beverages, specifically cocktails with food orders. 
 
I own a hotel in Cannon Beach and while I do not have food services at my business,  many of my local 
business owner peers do and they need help during these times.  Everyone knows the margin is in the 
drinks and when forced to survive on ‘to-go’ only they don’t even get to sell the soft drinks let alone the 
cocktails that make end meet.   
 
In costal communities like Cannon Beach, the visitor economy is the only thing that keeps small 
businesses afloat, especially during the winter months.   Even if for a temporary time this would provide 
a life line to the businesses that support locals and visitors alike. 
 
California was able to successfully make this change months ago.  Oregon can make this change and 
help this industry if it desires.  Please support LC10 and create a change to help the restaurant industry 
during this time. 
 
Greg Swedenborg 
188 W, 2nd St. 
Cannon Beach Oregon 
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